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BEN NOV.ACK 
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD EXECUTIVE OFFICE LOUIS E. ROGERS 

PRESIDENT 

HOTEL 

September 16, 1974 

Mrs. Nancy Jo Kitchen 
Florida State University 
College of Law Library 
Tallahassee, Florida 32306 

OCEANFRONT 441Jj TO 47Ill STS, MIAMI BEACH, FLORIDA 33140 

re: AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF LAW LIBRARIES 
SOUTHEASTERN CHAPTER 

Just a short note, Mrs. Kitchen .. 

. . . to let you know that I have recently learned from 
Mr. William C. Younger, President of the Southeastern 
Chapter, that you are the person to contact in regards to 
future site selections (in the South Florida area) for 
your American Association of Law Libraries Convention. 

Mrs. Kitchen, I'd like you to know that HOTEL FONTAINEBLEAU 
would certainly appreciate your fullest consideration and 
extends a most cordial invitation to the American Association 
of Law Libraries to convene with us in 1979 here at our fine 
Hotel. 

Mr. Younger explained that in order for any specific locality 
to be considered, an invitation must be submitted by the 
representative from that locality to the National Office. At 
this point, I am wondering if you might let me know who is 
the present President of your Florida State Chapter and, if 
possible, if you'd let me know of some other member who is 
active in the Miami area . I'd like to contact some such 
member to find out if they'd be willing to submit an invitation 
to your National Office to convene here in Miami Beach. 

Again, FONTAINEBLEAU remains extremely interested in having the 
opportunity to headquarter this fine convention. Thank you , in 
advance, for any information you're able to give me . 

Michael R. Primavera 
Regional Sales Manager 

MRP/at 
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